
MEMORANDUM 
 
March 29, 2002 
 
 
TO:  Governor 
 
FROM: John 
 
RE:  NPR story on Medicaid 
 
CC:  Phillip 
  Lee Ann 
   
 
 
As I mentioned earlier, I spoke this morning with David Molpus from National Public 
Radio.  He is working on a story about Medicaid and the funding issue for states, and 
would like to interview you for about 15 minutes.  The focus on Mississippi will be about 
where we’ve been and where we are now.  He read or heard your comments in 
Washington (at NGA) about Medicaid, the need for a Medicaid Commission, funding 
from the federal government, etc. 
 
He will be coming in around noon Tuesday (April 2) and leaving Friday (April 5).  I will 
work with Jill to set up a time that works best for you. 


